
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JANUARY 20, 2025 COUNCIL MEETING UPDATE  
 

There has been an excellent response to the 2025 Community Survey with the deadline 

closing on January 24, 2025.  A summary of the responses will be presented to the next Council 

Meeting as part of the Strategic Planning update.   

 

Council is pleased to announce that the logo and branding for the Town will be updated 

in 2025, an objective of the Strategic Plan.  A contest will be held with more details in the 

upcoming weeks. 

 

Council authorized the transfer of an additional acre to the Prairie Spirit School Division 

to ensure more than adequate space for the new playground. 

 

Council members will meet with the Blaine Lake Library Board in the next month to 

understand the requirements to move the library from its present location to the new Blaine 

Lake Community Centre. 

 

The contract to Install Emergency Vehicles Flashing/Pedestrian Crossing lights at the 

Intersection of Main Street and 2nd Avenue was awarded to Ramudden Digital.  This project will 

be fully funded by the SGI Grant received in 2024 and is tentatively scheduled to be installed by 

May 31, 2025.   
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